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Attention: ePACES Eligibility Verification Display 
Change 
 
On 7/25/2019, the ePACES eligibility verification display changed 
for Health Home (HH) and Care Coordination Organizations 
(CCO/HH) RRE Codes. During this update it came to our attention 
that the HH, Care Management Agency (CMA), and CCO/HH are 
being identified as a managed care plan in the "Medicaid Managed 
Care" field. HH, CMA and CCO/HH are not managed care plans, 
they provide care management services. A correction to the display 
is forthcoming.  
 
Please click here for more information. 
 
 

 

 
  

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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